
Pro/Con Committee for Primary Election 8-1-17 

 

Snohomish County Fire District #7 is asking voters to restore the fire (Expense) 

Levy back to $1.50 per thousand of Assessed Value in the August 1st Primary 

Election.  

If you are interested in being on the Pro or Con Committee please contact 

Assistant Chief Jamie Silva at 360-794-7666 or jsilva@snofire7.org 
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